
 

 
 
Friday 12th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
German and History Trip to Berlin – Postponement 
 
I am writing to you today with an important update regarding the upcoming school trip to Berlin. As you 
know, we were thrilled to announce the opportunity for our students to experience the rich history and 
vibrant culture of Berlin. When we initially launched the trip, we received promising interest from both 
students and parents alike. However, despite our enthusiasm and efforts to promote the trip, we regret 
to inform you that we have not received enough sign-ups to make the excursion financially viable at this 
time. 
 
We understand that this news may come as a disappointment. Please know that this decision was not 
made lightly, and we explored various options to try to proceed with the trip as planned. 
 
In light of this, we will be postponing the Berlin trip to a later date. We believe that by relaunching the 
trip in September, we will have another opportunity to gauge interest and hopefully secure the 
necessary number of participants to make the excursion feasible. For those who have already signed up 
for the trip, I want to assure you that your child will have first priority when we reopen registration in 
September. They will be given the opportunity to re-register for the trip before it is opened up to other 
students. 
 
Regarding the refund process, our finance department will be sending out a link where you can provide 
your bank details for the deposit to be returned electronically. If for any reason you cannot have a refund 
straight into your bank account, please contact finance@oldburyacademy.org.uk for advice. 
 
Once again, I want to express my sincere apologies for any inconvenience or disappointment this may 
cause. We are committed to providing enriching experiences for our students, and we remain hopeful 
that we can make the Berlin trip a reality in the near future. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr D Hoofe 
Teacher of German 
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